Switzer, Donna

From: Fikes, Cathy

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 6:00 PM
To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Social media policy

From: Teresa Kennedy <tkennedy31@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 5:58 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Social media policy

Dear City Council

Don’t think the residents of HB didn’t notice the proposal for “social media” policy for elected officials. We know who
this is directed toward and which council members are having this brought to council.

Item:

15. 21-323 Review and Consider for Approval a Proposed Social Media Policy for Elected and Appointed Officials
Recommended Action:

Review and consider for approval the proposed, “Social Media Policy for Elected and Appointed Officials.”
COUNCILMEMBER ITEMS

This is a clear violation of free speech and censorship of our city council members.
We reject this proposal of the sicial media policy on the grounds that it is unconstitutional and clear violation of free
speech-

Carr Moser Kalmick Delgelize Posey

-correspond with your Residents of HB- Do not hide in your zoom meetings behind your screens- stop the censorship!
Open up city hall for in person meetings- every city council member can be 6ft apart Stop hiding behind your screens -
open up city hall meetings to EVERYONE!!!

Teresa Kennedy
Sean Kennedy
Sent from my iPhone
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